
 

 

 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School 

Headteacher: Kath Parkin    Chair of Governors: Ben Sear 

 Tel: 01284 386203     Email: gtwhelnetham school@googlemail.com  

11th November 2016 

Dear Parents 

 

Open Morning—Thursday 17th November 9.30-11.30am 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to parents to join us for our Open Morning next week, and in 

particular parents of children who are due to start school in September 2017.  If you know a family with a 

child in this age group, be sure to mention it to them. 

Children in Need Day—Friday 18th November 

We are looking forward to fundraising for this very worthwhile charity next Friday.  Children are invited to 

come to school in non-uniform for a £1 ‘fine’ so that we can help make a difference to families less        

fortunate than our own.  When selecting what to wear please bear in mind that the children will need to 

be able to participate in their usual activities that day, which may necessitate changing for games/Forest 

Schools etc and will ofcourse going out to play at breaktimes. 

Christmas Fair 

The PTFA are busy planning the Fair which will take place on Friday 2nd December.  Please ensure this 

date is marked clearly in your diaries. More details will follow but donations of raffle and tombola items 

would be much appreciated and these can be handed in to the office.  There will also be a hamper and 

again donations to make this a really special prize will be gratefully received. 

Kind regards for an enjoyable weekend. 

Armistice Day 

Years 5 and 6 have been studying World War II this term and observed a 2 minute silence on the          

playground today.  

 

Kath Parkin 

Headteacher 


